
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To: Mayor and City Council 

 
From: Ashley Owens, City Secretary 

 
Date: June 14, 2022 

 
Reference: Update regarding annual Boards and Commissions appointments. 

 
 
The purpose of this Work Session item is to update Mayor and City Council on the appointment 
process of the Special Legal Counsel and Ethics Review Panel. Staff will also introduce a new 
timeline for the annual Boards and Commissions appointment process for the fall. 


